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Please do not reduce the amount of timber harvest just to please a few vocal groups. 

Consider the impacts to the local communities and statewide economy. The Forest 

Practices Act has been working great since it was implemented. The goal of the vocal 

environmental groups is to stop all logging harvest on all lands.  


